
Physiotherapy update March 2023

Dear Member, 

The HSU Physiotherapy Industrial Advisory Committee has been working hard to build 
momentum for the long-overdue reform of your Awards. 

We all know, the current Awards are not fit for purpose. Identifying the key issues 
which need to change is crucial, and this is exactly the Committee's current focus. 
After months of work reviewing your feedback from last years Allied Health survey, we 
can now provide an update. 

The Committee called a State-wide meeting for all Physiotherapists within the public 
sector to provide a comprehensive update on identified Award reform issues held on 
March 22nd. The attendance and engagement was fantastic and the Committee will 
further member only state-wide meetings soon to provide strategic updates. 

If you’re interested in joining the Committee or wish to refer business to the 
Committee for discussion, please email: blake.adair-roberts@hsu.asn.au. 

If you’re not a member, there’s never been a more important time to come onboard. 
You can join the HSU here: www.hsu.asn.au/join. 

In unity, 

Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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